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Date: 4 March 2022 

Reference: NSW and Queensland Flood Appeal 

 

Dear respected Community leaders 

New South Wales and Queensland are experiencing devastating floods. The 
damages are enormous. 

 

Bangladesh Australia Disaster Relief Committee has launched an appeal to 
raise funds in support of the affected families. BADRC is humbly requesting 
your active engagement in this fund-raising initiative. 

 

We want to maximise the outcomes of this appeal. We would be happy to 
discuss with you the effective ways of collecting donations. BADRC is 
planning to organise a Zoom meeting involving the participation of as 
many community leaders as possible. We would be very much appreciative 
of your suggestions, guidance, and support in this initiative. 

 

A flyer is attached. Please circulate the message to your network. 

Kind regards 

Wali Islam        Afsar U Ahmed 

 

President         General Secretary 

BADRC         BADRC 

Mobile: 0480 270 828              Mobile: 0431636782  
  

 

65 Spurway Street, Ermington NSW 2115.  


